
Final List of Shortlisted Candidates for the position of Marketing & Procurement Manager (M & PM)
Sl. No. Name DoB Position Applied For Shortlisted

1 Satish kumar 1991-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

2 ARVIND KUMAR SAH 1987-08-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

3 Rohit Raj 1988-06-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

4 SHAILENDRA MOHAN 1976-12-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

5 Vikash kumar 1989-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

6 BIJAY MISHRA 1986-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

7 RAVI KUMAR 1989-12-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

8 Dhiraj Kumar 1985-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

9 AJAY KUMAR 1984-01-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

10 Chandan Kumar Singh 1985-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

11 dilip rajhans 1986-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

12 Tapan Barman 1990-10-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

13 RAKESH KUMAR 1985-01-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

14 Santosh kumar pandey 1978-12-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

15 Shiv kant 1981-10-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

16 Niraj kumar 1982-01-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

17 Mujassim Khan 1981-01-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

18 RAJNISH KUMAR 1986-11-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

19 Gopi Krishna 1983-08-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

20 Anupam kumar 1992-06-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

21 chandan kumar 1979-01-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

22 Sumit Mukherjee 1986-01-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) Yes

Final List of Not Shortlisted Candidates for the position of Marketing & Procurement Manager (M & PM)
Sl. No. Name DoB Position Applied For Shortlisted Reason

1 Raja Kumar 1996-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post qualification Work Experience

2 Ashwani Srivastava 1990-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post qualification Work Experience

3 Ranjan kumar 1991-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post qualification Work Experience

4 Vikash Kumar 1993-03-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

5 Rahul Kumar 1990-02-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

6 Puja Kumari 1988-09-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

7 PRAKASH KUMAR 1987-06-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

8 Kailash Kumar Sahu 1993-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

9 Anupam sinha 1991-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

10 RANJEET KUMAR 1984-05-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

11 Ramit Kumar Singh 1988-01-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

12 Tafzil Nayeem 1992-04-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

13 Ranu Singh 1993-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

14 AVINASH SHARMA 1988-04-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

15 umesh kumar 1992-08-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

16 Krishnandan Kumar 2002-02-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

17 Ranjeet kumar pandey 1993-08-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

18 Raviwashan Bhashkar 1998-02-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

19 AMRIT RAJ 1995-04-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

20 Sidhanath kumar 1996-01-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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21 Pankaj paswan 1995-07-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

22 Rohit kumar ram 1999-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

23 SAJAN KUMAR 2001-05-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

24 Pranwir Kumar 1990-10-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

25 Manish Kumar 1997-03-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

26 rani kumari 1999-02-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

27 kundan kumar ray 1999-05-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

28 Ashif Akhter 1996-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

29 Vishwajeet kumar 2001-08-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

30 MD FAIYAZ ALAM 1994-08-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

31 Munni kumari 2002-08-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

32 Nitish Kumar 1996-10-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

33 Amit kumar 2003-02-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

34 MD BABLU ANSQRI 1995-08-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

35 shiv ram 1995-02-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

36 Pranshul Bhargava 1995-08-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

37 Nandan Kumar 1994-10-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

38 ABHISHEK BIHARI 1984-01-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

39 Bhupesh Kumar Bhupak 1981-05-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

40 SHISHUPAL  KUMAR 1997-06-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

41 Nawlesh Nihar 1991-01-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

42 Ashish Kumar 1993-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

43 Himanshu kumar 1998-09-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

44 Abhishek Kumar 1980-05-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

45 Ashutosh Rao 1990-07-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

46 SATISH KUMAR MALLIK 1982-04-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

47 Govind kumar 1996-04-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

48 Sadique Iqbal 2000-05-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

49 Indrajeet Kumar 1994-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

50 RAJEEV KUMAR 1997-06-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

51 Aakash Shaw 1989-10-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

52 कुमारी जुली चौधरी 1994-03-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

53 Sumit Ranjan 1996-02-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

54 Raghav kumar singh 1995-11-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

55 Amit kumar 1993-11-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

56 Pawan Dubey 1992-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

57 NAZRE ALAM HAWARI 1995-12-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

58 Babloo Kumar Singh 1983-05-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

59 Abhishek Kumar 1998-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

60 Sourav Kumar Singh 1997-05-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

61 MOHAMMAD 1985-03-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

62 Dilkhush Kumar 2001-03-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

63 Sarv Priya Sagar 1991-08-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

64 Niwash Kumar Roy 2001-08-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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65 Kumar Roshan 1995-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

66 Sumit kumar 1991-09-17 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

67 MURARI KUMAR 1988-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

68 RAKESH KUMAR 1986-05-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

69 Anshu Kumar 1986-11-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

70 SANGEETA RAGANI 1986-08-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

71 KRISHNA KUMAR RAJAK 1995-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

72 Keshwar Rawat 1990-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

73 Abhishek kumar 1991-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

74 ASHISH KUMAR 1981-10-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

75 Vivek Kumar giri 2002-03-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

76 RAJESH KUMAR 1992-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

77 Rajiv Ranjan Kumar 1995-07-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

78 Md Firoz 2000-01-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

79 GANESH KUMAR 2002-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

80 Krishana Kumar 1990-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

81 Manoj Kumar 1986-12-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

82 Liptak Pal 1988-05-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

83 Animesh das 1993-07-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

84 md sazzad 1995-01-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

85 RANJAN KUMAR 
SHARMA 1993-07-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
86 Prabhat Prabhakar 1990-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
87 RANJEET KUMAR 

PASWAN 1986-09-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

88 MANISH KUMAR BHARTI 1987-03-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

89 SANGEETA YADAV 1994-01-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

90 MANOJ KUMAR 1988-10-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

91 PRAKASH KUMAR 1986-02-17 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

92 Rohan kumar singh 2000-04-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

93 PAPPU KUMAR 2003-04-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

94 Nilanshu Bhaskar 2002-06-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

95 Tanmay Kshirsagar 1993-06-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

96 RANJAN KUMAR 1984-05-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

97 GAUTAM KUMAR 1991-05-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

98 Balwant Kumar 2002-03-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

99 ASIM PRASAD 1989-08-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

100 Dheeraj Kumar Paswan 1991-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

101 RAM GUPTA 2000-03-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

102 Rajan kumar 1999-01-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

103 MITHUN PODDAR 1997-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

104 Jitendra kumar 1981-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

105 RAKESH RAY 1995-06-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

106 Rohit Singh 1998-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

107 MURALI KUMAR 1997-04-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

108 ROHAN SHAILENDRA 1985-09-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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109 kushal kishor 1993-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

110 Sonai sinha 1990-06-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

111 Mohammad Zuned Alam 1988-02-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

112 Ajay Kumar 1999-06-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

113 PRAVIN SINHA 1980-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

114 VINIT KUMAR 1996-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

115 Md aslam 2002-03-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

116 DILIP KUMAR 1984-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

117 Wasim Haider 1997-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

118 Priyaranjan Kumar Gupta 1991-08-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

119 NIKHILESH KUMAR 1996-09-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

120 Ankita bharti 1996-07-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

121 Mritunjay Kumar 1995-10-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

122 Aman Raj 1997-07-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

123 Bikram 1992-01-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

124 Raju kumar 1998-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

125 Mukesh kumar 1998-07-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

126 PRATEEK ANAND 1994-01-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

127 Anis Akhtar 1993-09-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

128 Vaibhav 1980-10-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

129 Md Aazam 1997-05-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

130 Arvind Kumar 1991-08-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

131 Kumar Abhishek 1990-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

132 Raju Kumar Das 1999-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

133 VIKASH KUMAR 1997-11-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

134 NIRAJ SINGH 1981-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

135 Braj kant pandit 1996-01-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

136 Vishal Kumar 1996-01-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

137 NIRAJ KUMAR 1997-07-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

138 Vikash Kumar 1998-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

139 ASHISH KUMAR 1994-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

140 ABHISHEK ANAND 1991-09-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

141 Amit Anand 1996-02-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

142 UDESH  KUMAR SAHNI 1992-06-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

143 Nishit Choudhary 1994-01-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

144 Jitendra Singh 1988-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

145 Md Azim uddin 1988-04-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

146 Md Imran 1996-04-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

147 Sunil Kumar 1987-06-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

148 Suman raj 1997-09-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

149 Sunil Sahni 1994-06-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

150 Suraj kumar 2001-02-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

151 RAJU KUMAR 1996-09-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

152 Anurag kumar 1993-03-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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153 Rahul kumar 2000-04-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

154 Ravi Ranjan 1988-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

155 Nitish kumar 2002-04-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

156 Vijay Kumar Chaupal 1997-02-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

157 Aaqib jawed 1999-02-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

158 Ravi Kumar 1985-10-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

159 Avinash Kumar 1986-03-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

160 Prakash Kumar 1992-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

161 MD RASHID ALI 1993-11-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

162 PRAKASH KUMAR 
BADAL 1999-01-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
163 Sandeep singh 1987-03-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
164 MD SHAMSAD ANSARI 1998-11-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
165 Manish Jha 1991-12-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
166 RITESH SINGH 1997-08-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
167 Akash Singh 1992-06-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
168 VIVEK SAWRAN 1986-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
169 prabhakar paswan 1997-11-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
170 MD ISAR AHMAD 

QUADRI 1988-02-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

171 S.M Najeebullah 1989-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

172 Ajeet kumar 1996-06-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

173 Md Ali 1991-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

174 Sanjay Kumar Prasad 1978-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

175 BIRENDRA KUMAR 1993-02-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

176 Gautam Kumar 1987-05-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

177 ARCHNA JYOTI 1992-02-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

178 BINDHAYA MISHRA 1985-09-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

179 MD RAHAT IFTEKHAR 
MADNI 1998-09-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
180 RAJNISH KUMAR 1989-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
181 Ashutosh Kumar 1988-12-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
182 Vishnu Kant 1993-01-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
183 Raja Thakur 1999-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
184 Rajeev Kumar 1997-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
185 Pawan Kumar 1976-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
186 RAJNISH PANDEY 1984-11-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
187 VIJAY SHANKAR 1976-02-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
188 Prakash kumar 1997-06-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
189 Kumar abhijeet 1991-01-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
190 ASHUTOSH KUMAR 1981-01-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
191 ANIL KUMAR 1992-04-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
192 MD. NADEEM 1994-05-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
193 Sandeep Kumar 1989-08-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
194 Sweta Sumam 1999-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
195 Hariom Hari 1990-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
196 RANJEET 1993-01-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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197 AVINASH KUMAR 1988-07-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

198 NAVEEN RAY 1992-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

199 Mankush Jha 1992-06-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

200 Sanjeet Kumar 2003-04-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

201 Rajan Prasad 1993-05-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

202 NARESH RAVIDAS 1986-05-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

203 Nitish Kumar 1997-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

204 Sharma 1992-05-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

205 Arvind Kumar 1989-03-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

206 Ranjeet Kumar 1987-10-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

207 Md Anwar Alam 1970-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

208 GAUTAM KUMAR 2000-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

209 Rajmohan choudhary 1987-01-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

210 Niki Kumari 1992-05-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

211 DEEPAK SINGH 1988-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

212 Shyama kumari 1991-02-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

213 Rai Rajeshkumar Mohan 1992-10-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

214 Shashi Kapoor 1996-11-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

215 Tanya Baran 1997-07-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

216 Sunita kumari 1987-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

217 PRITI KUMARI 1992-03-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

218 Ravi Kumar 1997-03-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

219 Saket kumar jha 1993-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

220 Sarvan Kumar Sah 2001-01-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

221 S D Kumar 1994-09-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

222 PRAKASH KUMAR 
SHARMA 1993-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
223 Chandan Das 1990-10-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
224 SANDEEP KUMAR 1999-02-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
225 Richa Arman 1996-11-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
226 ANIL SINGH 1975-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
227 Uday Shankar 1968-01-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
228 Arvind Kumar Shaw 1999-03-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
229 Ravi Prakash Kumar 1994-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
230 Swati Kumari 1992-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
231 ROHIT KUMAR PRASAD 1989-05-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
232 Ravi ranjan Kumar 1997-10-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
233 munna kumar 1990-06-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
234 Rama Shanker pandey 1976-04-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
235 Amit Singh 1977-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
236 Rajeev Kumar 1995-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
237 Rahul kumar 1994-07-17 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
238 Mintu Kumar 1978-06-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
239 Lalan Kumar 1994-08-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
240 Ranjan ram 1997-02-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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241 Sonu Kumar 1997-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

242 Kanhaiya kumar 1990-04-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

243 Gautam Krishna 1999-12-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

244 Rakesh Pandey 1989-03-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

245 RAHUL KUMAR 1993-02-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

246 Rohit  Kumar 2004-08-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

247 Swami Pyari 1992-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

248 Abhishek Kumar 1998-07-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

249 CHHATHU PRASAD 1984-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

250 Sumit srivastava 1977-12-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

251 RAJU SHARMA 1989-05-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

252 MANISHA KUMARI 1994-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

253 RITESH KUMAR 1995-07-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

254 Pawan Kumar Dixit 1986-10-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

255 SARVESH KUMAR 1993-07-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

256 Tanya Chourasia 1995-09-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

257 Sanskriti Sindhu 1997-07-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

258 Amit Roy 1987-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

259 AFZAL HUSSAIN 1987-10-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

260 BINDE NIRALA 1989-02-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

261 Dhupendra Kumar 1992-08-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

262 Sagar 1980-06-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

263 Rakesh Kumar 1987-11-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

264 MURARI KUMAR 1985-09-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

265 shivam kumar 1989-06-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

266 PATIL PAWANKUMAR 
BHANUDAS 1988-05-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
267 Saurabh kumar 1987-09-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
268 Kumar Rajiv 1984-02-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
269 Munna Kumar 1989-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
270 shambhu sharan singh 1991-02-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
271 Abhishek Kumar Mishra 1989-05-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
272 TANAY KUMAR 1990-09-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
273 Md Nehal 1993-05-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
274 Rajeev Bharti 1987-05-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
275 Gaurav prasad singh 1993-11-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
276 SUPRIO GHOSH 1980-01-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
277 Durganandan ray 2002-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
278 Sumit Singh 1988-04-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
279 RAHUL KUMAR 1986-08-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
280 Sachin Kumar 1997-11-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
281 SHASHI KUMAR 1993-09-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
282 Ajeet Kumar 1998-10-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
283 AKHILESH KUMAR 1985-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
284 JYOTI KUMARI PANDEY 1991-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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285 Abhinandan kumar 2000-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

286 Sanjeev Jha 1981-09-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

287 Raj Kumar 1988-08-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

288 BISHWANATH SAH 1995-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

289 Bhulan kumar 2001-10-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

290 Prabhakar Kumar 1978-09-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

291 TASNIM FATMA 1994-08-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

292 MANOJ KUMAR 
CHAUDHARY 1971-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
293 Imam zafar 1988-11-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
294 Kundan kumar 2000-01-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
295 Raj kumar 1987-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
296 Simran Kumari Sharma 1996-03-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
297 Kitabuddin Ali 1995-01-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
298 Md Nawaz 1985-08-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
299 Anjum Ara 1996-03-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
300 MITHILESH KUMAR 

YADAV 1994-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

301 Himanshu lal 1996-03-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

302 Md Junaid Ansari 1995-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

303 Amit 1995-04-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

304 PAYAL KUMARI 1993-06-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

305 Ravi Singh 1996-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

306 DURGESH KUMAR 1996-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

307 DEEPAK KUMSAR 1995-04-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

308 DHIRAJ KUMAR MAHATO 1998-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

309 Bittu mochi 1999-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

310 PRAMOD KUMAR 
PRAJAPATI 1995-11-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
311 Adarsh Kumar 2003-03-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
312 RAJEEV KUMAR JHA 1987-12-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
313 Abhishek Anshu 1996-06-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
314 Roushan Kumar 1990-06-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
315 MANOJ PASWAN 1996-08-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
316 Sahdeo kumar 1994-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
317 MANOJ SINGH 1988-05-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
318 md alam 1991-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
319 DEVASHISH KUMAR 1994-04-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
320 Sunny kumar 1998-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
321 MANOJ KUMAR 1988-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
322 RAJSHREE SUMAN 1996-06-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
323 Sangitha kumari 1997-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
324 KANCHAN SINGH 1989-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
325 dharmendra kumar 1993-01-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
326 Firoj ansari 1996-12-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
327 Anand Kumar Shaha 1991-11-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
328 SUBODH SUMAN 1989-11-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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329 Neelam Kumari 1989-11-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

330 Govind kumar ram 1992-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

331 MD AKRAM 1986-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

332 Kriti singh 1995-08-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

333 Sushmita 1997-06-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

334 Sujeet Kumar 1995-10-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

335 Pankaj Mishra 1984-05-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

336 ALOK ANAND 2022-09-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

337 SRI PRAKASH 1998-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

338 Ravindra Sharma 1987-04-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

339 Rakesh Kumar 1980-08-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

340 SATISH KUMAR 1995-11-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

341 ANUPAM ANAND 1986-11-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

342 Rohit Kumar 1995-03-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

343 Mukesh Kumar 1998-05-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

344 GOPAL KUMAR 1992-08-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

345 Shalini Sah 1997-03-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

346 Manish Munna Bhartendu 1991-06-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

347 Sanjay Pathak 1995-03-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

348 ABHISHEK ANAL 1985-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

349 Pranav kumar 1992-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

350 Ritesh kumar 1992-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

351 RITU RAJ 1998-03-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

352 Anal Abhishek 1990-11-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

353 Ravindra kumar 1994-02-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

354 JITENDRA KUMAR 1983-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

355 Pankaj Kumar 1981-12-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

356 Manish Kumar 1991-03-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

357 Mamta kesri 1982-03-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

358 Rahul Kumar 1993-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

359 Ashish kumar Kashyap 1994-12-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

360 SWETA RAJ 1994-10-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

361 Mohammad Shamim 1979-07-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

362 Nitish singh 1989-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

363 JYOTI 1993-06-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

364 Rajeev ranjan 1988-05-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

365 RAJNEESH KUMAR 1992-07-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

366 Richa Shavarn 1999-10-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

367 Madhu singh 1999-09-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

368 RISHI KUMAR 1990-04-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

369 Pawan Kumar Singh 1983-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

370 Rohit Kumar 1997-05-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

371 Manoj Prakash 1985-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

372 Rohit kumar chaubey 1986-03-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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373 Anand kumar 1992-11-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

374 POONAM SINGH 1992-02-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

375 KRISHAN KUMAR 1997-06-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

376 Mithlesh kumar 1998-06-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

377 Shashi Bhushan 1983-09-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

378 MANJU KUMARI 1994-03-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

379 Sujeet kumar bishwas 1992-04-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

380 MANISH KUMAR 1991-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

381 GANESH DAS 1988-07-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

382 manoj nath 1976-11-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

383 Priya sinha 1986-10-17 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

384 SHIV SHANKAR KUMAR 1984-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

385 ADARSH AMBAST 1991-05-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

386 KANCHAN KUMARI 1986-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

387 Pankaj Kumar 1989-12-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

388 ANIL KUMAR BESRA 1987-12-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

389 AKHTAR ANSARI 1990-01-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

390 Manoj Kumar 1992-12-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

391 susant savi 1994-11-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

392 KAMLESH KUMAR 1981-02-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

393 Yagyadatt Jha 1987-12-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

394 CHHOTE KUMAR 
PASWAN 1995-04-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
395 Abhijay Parag 1987-12-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
396 MD ALAM 1986-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
397 Vineeta Jha 1976-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
398 Piyush pratap 1999-09-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
399 Poonam Kumari 1995-02-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
400 Shibu Rai 1990-12-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
401 Diksha Sargam 1998-05-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
402 Shubham Tiwari 1995-07-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
403 Jitendra Kumar 1991-11-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
404 SUGANTI KUMARI 1998-11-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
405 Arvind kumar 1990-01-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
406 Jobin Mathew 1977-04-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
407 GAURAVKUMAR SINGH 1998-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
408 Munna Kumar 1995-03-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
409 Dharmendra Kumar 1988-03-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
410 SUNIL PANDEY 1988-12-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
411 Shweta 1981-12-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
412 ANUP KUMAR SHARMA 1991-02-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
413 ENDARDEV KUMAR 1999-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
414 Navneet Kumar 1990-01-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
415 Mayankesh Ranjan 1977-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
416 VIKAS  PANDEY 1980-02-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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417 sunil kumar 1988-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

418 Ved Prakash 1995-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

419 uma kumari 1999-11-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

420 MRITUNJAY KUMAR 1988-03-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

421 AMARJEET KUMAR 1989-03-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

422 FARZANA KHATOON 1983-10-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

423 Atyant Kumar 1992-12-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

424 SANTOSH BHAGAT 1989-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

425 Puja Kumari 1996-10-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

426 Bhushan Kumar 1995-04-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

427 DR. MD ZIKRULLAH 
SHAMIM 1985-12-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
428 MD TAUSIF 1992-03-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
429 RENU KUMARI 1995-08-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
430 Samvedna Kumari 1992-01-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
431 Meena Roshni paswan 1986-11-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
432 SATYA PRAKASH 1981-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
433 SUNIL MISHRA 1979-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
434 Sumit Kumar 1992-04-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
435 NEERAJ MISHRA 1990-11-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
436 Samant singh 1987-10-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
437 vikram kumar 1984-02-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
438 NIRANJAN KUMAR 

SINGH 1990-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

439 MD PARWEZ ALAM 2001-02-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

440 PRIYADARSHANI 1995-02-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

441 PUJA SAMARPITA 1993-06-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

442 YADAV PREETI 1993-12-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

443 Gauravkumar singh 1998-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

444 Prasant Mishra 1985-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

445 DILIP KUMAR 1991-09-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

446 Chaman Jha 1983-07-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

447 Gudiya kumari 1998-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

448 Sachin 1999-02-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

449 RUPESH KUMAR 1998-12-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

450 Ashish Kumar 1985-01-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

451 VIVEK DWIVEDI 1982-06-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

452 RAJA KUMAR SINGH 1997-01-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

453 Roshan kumar 1993-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

454 kahkashan neyaz 1995-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

455 Rahat Karim 1980-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

456 Ashish Ranjan Sinha 1977-12-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

457 Dhirendra verma 1979-01-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

458 rajesh kumar 1994-06-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

459 Sushmita Singh 1997-10-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

460 SATYA PRAKASH 1981-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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461 Dhananjay Mishra 1987-09-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

462 Alok Kumar 1994-07-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

463 Mrinal kumar 1983-07-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

464 Mohammed Noor Alam 1990-05-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

465 Prashant kumar pathak 1992-08-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

466 Asiful Haque 1991-02-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

467 Shohel raj 1996-01-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

468 AMARJEET SINGH 1989-06-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

469 MANOHAR MAHTO 1987-06-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

470 RAM KUMAR GUPTA 1998-08-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

471 Shobha Gupta 1979-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

472 DIGAMBAR KUMAR 
ALOK 1994-01-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
473 Gopiraman Sharma 1992-12-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
474 Ashish Tiwari 1995-10-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
475 Pramod kumar 1983-12-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
476 Gaurav kumar 1997-10-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
477 Mona kumari 1995-05-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
478 Sonu Kumar Dubey 1990-12-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
479 Devendra kumar 1997-10-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
480 Ranjeet Kumar 1997-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
481 MANISH KUMAR 1976-07-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Age More than 45 Yrs

482 Kavita Kumari 1996-02-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

483 ANKUR SAHAY 1998-10-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

484 RANJAY KUMAR SINGH 1984-02-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

485 Md Halim 1989-10-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

486 ANUBHAV SINGH 
CHAUDHARY 1995-04-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
487 DIVAKAR SINGH 1994-02-21 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
488 BINIT KUMAR 1987-07-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
489 Shikha 1989-10-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
490 SHEKHAR RAJ 1996-03-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
491 Ambrish kumar 1987-02-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
492 Adarsh kumar jha 1998-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
493 Manish Kumar 1981-10-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
494 DEEPAK KUMAR 1985-02-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
495 Ranjan Kumar 1997-08-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
496 KUMAR BLEEJ 1977-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
497 Vikas kumar 1993-01-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
498 Pratima devi 2000-05-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
499 Abhinandan Kumar 1992-06-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
500 Sonu Kumar 1995-04-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
501 DHIRENDRA KUMAR 1983-01-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
502 Himanshu Gupta 1990-03-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
503 Sagar Kumar 1988-12-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
504 Vivek Kumar 1980-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
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505 Alok mallick 1981-02-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

506 md salman 1981-11-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

507 Brajesh kumar 1984-01-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

508 CHANDAN KUMAR 1985-11-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

509 AKASH VERMA 1991-07-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

510 Anjali kumari 1994-06-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

511 Sushmita Rani 1997-05-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

512 Sachin Kumar 1995-01-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

513 AMIT YADAV 1993-02-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

514 VINEET KUMAR 1986-05-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

515 SHIV RAM KRISHNA 1989-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

516 Pranav pallav 1987-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

517 Shahid Ansari 1995-07-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

518 MD TARIQUE 1972-07-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Age More than 45 Yrs

519 ALOK SINGH 1995-12-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

520 PIYUSH CHAUDHARY 1991-07-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

521 JAYANTI PRIYA 1985-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

522 Rajan kumar Dwivedi 1988-11-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

523 vivek sinha 1989-12-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

524 Sweta Gupta 1998-08-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

525 Neha Sharma 1989-09-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

526 NAVIN KUMAR 1980-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

527 SANJAY KUMAR 1993-05-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

528 Nilesh Kumar 1981-07-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

529 Nidhi kumari 1996-04-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

530 Krishna verma 1980-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

531 AMRITA 1986-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

532 SUMAN SAURABH 1983-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

533 Rajesh singh 1982-08-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

534 Sumanjee kamti 1994-03-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

535 KUMAR VIKAS CHANDRA 1980-06-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

536 SHISHIR THAKUR 1979-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

537 Manisha kumari 1997-11-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

538 sharda kumari 1990-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

539 RAKESH SINGH 1985-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

540 Mukesh Sharma 1997-03-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

541 NAZIA FAHMI 1998-01-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

542 Subham srivastava 1989-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

543 Gyan Singh 1987-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

544 PRANVESH KUMAR 1985-04-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

545 Rekha Kumari 1995-10-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

546 MRITUNJAY KUMAR 1989-02-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

547 gangotri yadav 1991-03-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

548 Ankit Raj 1996-09-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required
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549 Akash Srivastava 1991-10-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

550 Azmat Abdullah 1992-04-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

551 Aman Tiwari 1993-05-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

552 Ravi 1984-03-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

553 ASHISH CHANCHAL 1981-10-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

554 Rahul Kumar 1983-12-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

555 Kaushik Bhardwaj 2000-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

556 Jyoti Mehra 1997-01-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

557 Mohammad Alam 1986-02-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

558 Mukesh kumar 1983-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

559 Akhilesh Kumar 1999-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

560 Harjeet kumar 1996-12-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

561 MD KHALID ANSARI 1988-08-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

562 Gautam Kumar 2002-02-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

563 MD NAFEES CHAND 1987-10-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

564 Kamal Kishor Yadav 2001-07-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

565 Ajay kumar 1991-02-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

566 Vishwajit Vijeta 1989-02-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

567 Niraj Singh 1988-02-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

568 Ashish Ranjan 1992-07-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

569 AAMIR HUSSAIN 1989-02-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

570 brajesh kumar singh 1982-04-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

571 OM PRAKASH 
PRABHAKAR 1985-01-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
572 vikash anand 1984-04-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
573 Bhawna Kishore 1989-02-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
574 Kaushal Prasad 2000-01-31 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
575 Rajeev Ranjan 1989-12-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
576 VIKAS KUMAR 1992-01-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
577 Shashi Bhushan Kumar 1992-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
578 SHASHANK DEEP 1989-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
579 VINOD PRASAD 1995-03-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
580 AJAY SINHA 1979-06-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
581 SHASHANK DEEP 1989-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
582 Shivendu Singh 1989-10-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
583 CHANDAN KUMAR 1999-02-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
584 Md Alamgir 1990-10-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
585 SHIVENDU KUMAR 

SINGH 1989-10-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

586 ANCHAL KUMARI 1988-02-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

587 Santosh kumar 1995-07-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

588 Sooraj Anand 1990-07-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

589 Mrityunjay kumar 1995-11-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

590 vandana kumari 1986-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

591 Vikas Kumar 1987-05-26 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

592 TUNTUN DAS 1995-05-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required
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593 Sanjeev kumar agrahari 1988-02-13 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

594 Mridul Dutta 1995-09-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

595 Nagendra Jha 1977-05-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

596 KUMAR KRISH 1992-12-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

597 Vivek Kumar 2018-07-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

598 Santosh Kumar 1995-07-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

599 SAFUDDIN AHAMAD 1984-07-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

600 SRI RAM SINGH 1995-04-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

601 Abhimanyu kumar 1982-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

602 RAVI PRAKASH 1982-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

603 pappu kumar sahu 1987-01-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

604 RAVI PRAKASH MOHAN 1982-02-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

605 Manish kumar 1986-01-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

606 PANKAJ KUMAR 1985-02-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

607 udit verma 1983-01-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

608 Mazhar Imam 1989-09-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

609 ANJANI SINHA 1984-08-24 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

610 Shanti kumari 1994-04-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

611 Ankita Bharti 1996-06-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

612 Surendar prasad yadav 1983-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

613 Mansi kumari 1997-07-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

614 ABINASH KUMAR 1990-11-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

615 Khwaja Daudi 1980-01-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

616 SANJAY KUMAR 1981-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

617 Pravin kumar 1999-02-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

618 TWINKLE KUMARI 1998-01-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

619 Prem Thakur 1993-12-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

620 AJEET KUMAR 1980-12-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

621 DR. ABHISHEK KUMAR 
JHA 1985-09-17 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
622 meenakshi kumari 1996-12-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
623 Harendra Singh 1989-02-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
624 Tripty raj 1999-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
625 USHA KUMARI 1998-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
626 GAUTAM KUMAR VERMA 1989-10-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
627 Tarique Bin Jamil Ahmad 1997-01-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
628 Neha Rai 1998-01-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
629 SHANKER SINGH 1979-02-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
630 Pankaj 1985-04-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
631 Aparna Kumari 1997-03-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
632 Barun Kumar 1984-02-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
633 RAMNI KANT 

SHRIVASTAVA 1983-06-22 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

634 KRISHN KANT KUMAR 1998-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

635 RAHUL TRIPATHI 1988-01-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

636 DHEERAJ SINGH 1986-08-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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637 Vikash kumar 1997-04-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

638 KAVITA KUMARI 1982-08-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

639 Pitamber Kumar saurabh 1979-03-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

640 RAJEEV KUMAR 1982-02-27 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

641 PRASANT KUMAR 1998-02-18 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

642 SHANKAR KUMAR 
MANDAL 1996-02-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
643 VIKAS KUMAR 1987-04-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
644 PRAVEEN KUMAR 1996-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
645 Bittu Kumar 1995-02-07 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
646 DEEPAK KUMAR 1996-01-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
647 SUJEET KUMAR 1987-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
648 Kumari preeti 1995-03-23 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
649 chandan prajapati 1990-05-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
650 Md Azad 1983-05-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
651 Kritika kumari 1994-08-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
652 ADITYA RAJ 1990-08-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
653 RAJAN KUMAR 1996-01-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
654 Puneet Praveen Kumar 1986-07-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
655 Kumud Ranjan 1985-07-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
656 puneet praveen kumar 1986-07-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
657 RAVIKANT 1993-03-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
658 AMIT KUMAR 1988-02-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
659 Shubham Kumar 1992-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
660 Amit Kumar 1989-02-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
661 PRIYA KUMARI 1995-04-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
662 ABHAY KUMAR 1998-03-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
663 Saket kumar 1998-09-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
664 ASHISH KUMAR VICKY 1997-12-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
665 Manish Kumar jha 1998-04-19 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
666 Md Umar Ali 1991-11-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
667 Rohit Verma 1978-10-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
668 Sima kumari 1997-01-02 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 

required
669 Ravi Ranjan kumar 1988-01-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
670 Vandana Bharti 1992-03-08 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 

experience
671 SHYAM KISHORE 

SHARMA 1977-08-29 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

672 Syed Bashar 1991-12-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

673 kamendra singh 1988-01-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

674 vicky kumar 1989-12-28 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

675 Ram Vijay 1995-02-12 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

676 Raushan Kumar 1990-02-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

677 Sarvesh Kumar 1989-09-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

678 chetan prasad 1986-07-03 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

679 PUJA SINHA 1991-02-14 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

680 Pranay Mishra 1986-12-25 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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681 Pramod Ranjan 1991-12-16 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

682 Rupesh Kumar 1995-07-09 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

683 RAM KUMAR JHA 1997-12-30 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

684 Majbul Alam 1999-03-05 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

685 Tinku kumar 1996-05-06 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

686 Rajeev Ranjan 1993-08-20 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

687 Abhishek raj 1995-12-10 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

688 Sanjana kumari 1997-04-11 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

689 Emran Hussain 1993-11-15 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience

690 RAKESH KUMAR 1989-07-04 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Education Qualification not relevant as 
required

691 ARSHAD IMAM 1983-03-01 Procurement & Marketing Manager (P&MM) No Less Post Qualification relevent 
experience
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